
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because parental consent is necessary to be obtained prior to giving 
students questions about mental health. Mental health is very important to address, but parents must 
be involved in this, and to remove parental consent in formulating questions is the wrong approach. 
Thank you. 
 
Regards,  
Chelsea Eland  
61150 Wrenwood Pl 
Bend, OR 97702  
 


